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Friday 31st August 2018 

 

Start of the new school year 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We hope that you have all enjoyed the summer break and are ready for the start of the new school year.  The 

staff at BPA have been busy organising classrooms and preparing lots of exciting learning ready for the new 

term.  We would like to take this opportunity to share some important messages to ensure that the school 

year has the best start possible. 

 

First day back 

The children’s first day is Tuesday 4th September.  The main gate and side gate will be opened at 8:40am 

and children will be able to enter classrooms at 8:45am so that learning can start promptly at 9:00am.  

 

School Uniform 

From the 4th September our new school uniform policy will come in to effect.  The uniform policy can be 

found on the school website for your reference (click here).  Please ensure that all of your child’s uniform is 

clearly labelled.  Class teachers will have fabric pens in their classrooms so that any unnamed items can be 

identified easily. 

 

Meet the year group 

Finally, we would like to invite parents and carers to an information presentation on Wednesday 12th 

September.  The presentations will be held in your child’s year group and you will find out about the staff 

who will work with your child, what they will be learning about across the school year and how you can 

support at home.  There will also be an opportunity to ask any questions.  The presentations will be repeated 

to allow parents to move between year groups.  Please see below for the timings of these presentations: 

3:40pm – 4:00pm Presentation 1 

4:10pm – 4:30pm Presentation 2 

 

The presentations will be emailed to parents and carers for reference and if you have any questions 

following please speak with your child’s class teacher or email the school office (info@bpa.cabot.ac.uk) 

and they will direct your question to the appropriate member of staff. 

 

Thank you for your continuing support and we look forward to welcoming all families to the start of the 

new academic year. 

 

Kind regards, 

Principal Team 

http://www.begbrookacademy.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/Policies/School%20uniform%20policy%202018.pdf
mailto:info@bpa.cabot.ac.uk

